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Important Dates and Information 
Easter 

Easter Sunday is 31st March. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class Masses 

Classes will be attending Mass each week at St Wilfrid’s 
Catholic Church. 

 
The following classes will be attending during March: 

 
Year 4 – Tuesday 5th March  

Year 4 – Tuesday 12th March 
Year 4 – Tuesday 19th March 

 

 
 

St Wilfrid’s Church 
 

There is a focus this term on the children attending mass 
from Year 4 as they prepare to receive the sacrament of Holy 

Communion.  
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Week 
 

Cannon John will be leading Mass for all junior children and 
staff on Tuesday 26th March, in St Wilfrid’s Church parents 
and carers are very welcome. Mrs Melling will be holding a 

collective worship for the infant children in school and again 
parents and carers are welcome to join 

 


